St. Paul's Mothers' Club Newsletter Back to School Edition 2022

Mothers' Club Welcome

We welcome you and your family to the 2022-2023 school year and hope that you are enjoying the remaining days of summer.

The Mothers' Club, through its numerous committees, is responsible for coordinating and contributing to many St. Paul's events. By parents, students, and faculty working together, we are able to reinforce the Five Core Principles of St. John Baptist De La Salle and create a community at St. Paul's rich in tradition and success.

St. Paul's is truly a great place to grow up! We invite you to take an active role in some of the most memorable years of your son's life by volunteering your time and talents. All mothers of present and past St. Paul's students are welcome and encouraged to GET INVOLVED! Any amount of time is appreciated, so please consider being an active member of the SPS Mothers' Club.

We look forward to meeting and working with each of you. Should you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact Claire McCormick, Mothers' Club President at clairemccormick2024@gmail.com or 985.373.8586.

Volunteer Opportunities

Whether it's giving of your time or providing food, we encourage you to get involved.

Look for emails from your class level moms with information about upcoming events and links to SignUpGenius.

For a complete list of volunteer opportunities, a brief explanation of the events/activities, and the committee chairperson, please visit:

www.stpauls.com/parents/mothers club/volunteer/opportunities

SAVE THE DATE

Mothers' Club Wine and Cheese Social Tuesday, August 30, 2022 6:30 P.M. in Briggs Assembly Center

Stay Connected...

Visit us at: www.stpauls.com (under Parents/Mothers Club)

Follow us on: Facebook "St. Paul's Mothers' Club-Covington, LA"

Contact us by email: mothersclub@stpauls.com

Regular Bookstore Hours

Monday – Friday 7:30 A.M. – 8:15 A.M. 11:00 A.M.- 12:30 P.M. Home Football Fridays: 2:45 - 4:00P.M.

If you would like to volunteer in the bookstore, please email spsbookstore@gmail.com

Get Involved...

Interested in volunteering with the SPS Mothers' Club...

CONTACT: Renée Strickland

reneestrickland1994@gmail.com